EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

Community Representation

Floodplain Risk Management Committee
A11/5109
Council invites Expressions of Interest from community members to become a Community Representative on Council’s advisory Floodplain Risk Management Committee. There are five positions for Community Representatives on this Committee. Membership of the committee also includes Councillors, Council staff and state agency specialists.
The Floodplain Risk Management Committee’s main objective is to assist Council in the review, development and implementation of one or more floodplain risk management plans for our service area, principally the city of Armidale. The committee is both the focus of, and a forum for, the discussion of technical, social, economic and ecological issues and for the distillation of possibly differing viewpoints on these issues.
Specific Selection Criteria.

· Awareness of the different forms of flooding and flood behaviour ranging from minor to extreme floods.

· Awareness of the principal issues relating to development on flood prone land.
· Awareness of risk management principles.

· Ability to form a link between the committee and the local population in the flood prone area.

· Historical awareness of flooding problems and perceived solutions in Armidale.

· Knowledge and experience relevant to the Committee’s Terms of Reference.

· Preparedness to attend and actively participate in regular meetings (which may be at lunch-time or evenings) until an updated Floodplain Risk Management Plan is prepared and and adopted by Council.

· Potential for Conflict of Interest. If necessary, clarification as to what this means should be obtained from Council’s Manager of Administration on 67 703 816.
Further details and a copy of the Terms of Reference for the Committee can be obtained by contacting Mr Colin Maciver on 6770 3849 or cmaciver@armidale.nsw.gov.au.

Expressions of Interest should address each of the selection criteria listed above and should be clearly marked “Community Representative Floodplain Risk Management Committee” Ref No. A11/5109”, be addressed to the General Manager, PO Box 75A, ARMIDALE NSW  2350 2011or sent by email to: council@armidale.nsw.gov.au.and be received by 2.30pm on Friday 28 January 2011.
